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“We’ll never qualify” was my initial response when the AZ Tax Credit 
was first proposed to me as an potential revenue stream.  

I knew there was a small chance if I only had faith. What scared me 
was the difficult journey that I knew lay ahead if we proceeded– fear 
of the unknown, obstacles and failures PASS would have to face.  

Then it hit me, this is exactly what we ask of our kids. For the first 
time, I could truly empathize with them. So now, for their future, we 
needed to walk the walk. A 30 month journey, determined and               
tenacious– succeeding on the third try. Success for PASS! 

The challenge of becoming a qualifying charitable organization                 
required us to make necessary changes in our organization to meet 
guidelines, restructure most aspects of our program and think of ways 
outside the box to better serve low-income youth. WE DID IT! 

This newsletter was started exactly one year ago in 
hopes for this day, this moment. 

PASS needs you, our  supporters, to not only direct 
your tax dollars, but persuade other Arizona residents 
in your circle of influence to do the same. Our goal is 
to build a solid financial foundation for PASS so we can 

leave a legacy for the next generation to build upon. Convince your 
friends to choose to invest in the future of Arizona– our youth! Our 
newsletters over the past year prove PASS has a solid track record of            
authentically changing students lives– invite friends to be a part of it! 
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Saih, sitting in the front, 
on break from MIT, 
jumped at the chance to 
serve his community and 
attend all PASS classes! 

Jan 13-16: PASS at Pensar 
Academy. All PE classes                  
(200 students) played                   
tennis for one week! 

Click Here                                                      
to go to our tax-credit page.                      

Make your donation by credit card 
and get an instant receipt.    

Our Website: www.passkids.org  Print, Fill Out and Mail 

Fill out the form and a check.                
Mail it to PASS.                                

We will mail you a receipt.                
Print this form on next page.  

Questions? 

602-686-3869 

tony@passkids 




